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What have we been learning in school this week?
Phonics: We have learnt the letters c, o and g.  We have practised reading & writing words containing these letters.
Literacy: We have been looking at some CVC words and also finding out information about owls.
Friday 16th November 2018 

Homework
This is our first homework sheet which will replace the newsletter, giving you information as well a task for your child to complete in their purple homework book.





Website of the week
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/odd-sound-out?phase=2



What have we been learning in school this week?
Maths: We have continued using the resource ‘Numicon’ and have been using it to find one more and one less.
Topic: We have been talking about why we are in spotty clothes and fundraising for Children in Need.

Dates for your diary
Parents in for Outdoor Learning: Parents are welcome to join your child for an outdoor learning session. Chestnut Thursday 6th Dec pm, Oak Friday 7th am and Elm pm. Further details to follow.
Christmas performances: We will be performing our traditional Christmas singing concert to parents during the mornings (am) of Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th December. More info to follow.
Christmas jumper day: Friday 14th December.






News
We are delighted to welcome         Mrs Clark as a new permanent member of the EYFS team. Sue is already familiar to the children as she has been teaching (& will continue to teach) PPA cover for teachers and she is a fantastic addition to the team!







What did my child say and do?
(Please comment on what your child says and does while completing this activity)






What is our Terrific Topic Task this week?
For your first task can you please decorate your homework book cover? We look forward to seeing your creative work.
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